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Dear NCUC -1 am not currently a net metering customer; however, I oppose any changes to the current law that
would make net metering a less desirable option for customers of electric power. Customers who self-generate
power often contribute to the power grid, adding energy while reducing the need for additional, expensive
power plants to meet consumer demand. Solar is the power of the future. Forward thinking companies
contribute to and assist in generating this abundant power source. I hope you are one of these companies.

Linda Lamphier
Zirconia, NC
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Dear North Carolina Utilities Commission: r,., ,.„Clerk s Office
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We, the undersigned, are North Carolina electricity customers. We urge you to stand strong
for North Carolinians like us against Duke Energy's attempts to weaken rooftop solar rights.

North Carolina ranks among our nation's top solar states, but unlike other leaders, that
solar power is overwhelmingly in the hands of the utility rather than the rooftops of homes,
schools, and businesses.

Now Duke Energy has publicly stated that it wants to weaken North Carolina's net metering
program for rooftop solar. The utility is working to keep its own monopoly grip on
electricity by reducing the amount of credit that its customer receive on their electricity
bills for valuable solar power. North Carolinians deserve better.

Rooftop solar power delivers numerous economic and health benefits to North Carolina. Private
investment in local power reduces the need for expensive and polluting conventional power
plants and transmission infrastructure. Recent analysis found that these direct grid benefits
outweigh the costs by 30 percent. The state's growing solar industry supports more than 2,400
local jobs throughout the state, nearly doubling last year alone. And, perhaps most
importantly, rooftop solar gives North Carolinians control over their electricity bills and
energy resources like never before.

We have solar hot water collectors on our roof, and the energy saved is considerable. I wish
we also had photovoltaic. It is unbelievable that Duke Power wants to go backward and cut
down the credit for solar energy. It is venal and self-serving. If Duke were wiser, it
would jump into solar and lead the way to a power source that is free and non-polluting. As
it is, they are making a mess of the environment and are lying about their actions.

As Duke Energy takes its fight against rooftop solar rights to the Utilities Commission, we
hope you'll stand strong for North Carolinians and do what you can to keep rooftop solar
shining with strong net metering.

Jackson Parkhurst
330 Eliza Ware Road
Brevard, NC 28712


